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Abstract

This contribution proposes to deal with QoS signaling and related protocols in Working Group 3.

Discussions

The purpose of NGNFG is to accelerate NGN-related standard work. And according to our understanding, there is no assumption that each WG should be corresponding to a specific Question or a SG. Within the last four years, we witness that study groups are becoming more tightly associated than before.

QoS signaling is closely related to the end-to-end QoS architecture including reference model and interfaces. 

In WG3 a key aspect of the study is interworking across different technologies and carriers, which has a very close relation with QoS signaling. And also we can see that the reference model depicted in TRQ.IPQoS.sig.cs1 is very similar with the one in Ye2eqos.2. 

In last WG4 meeting, “Signaling of desired QoS end to end” has been agreed as an “additional aspects covered by the study”. I believe that many participant who are interested in WG3, will also want to attend the QoS signaling discussion supposed in Wg4. It will be more convenient to consider QoS aspect as a whole. 

At the same time, the QoS signaling experts could also provide valuable input for the UNI, NNI and other QoS related aspects in WG3. 

We believe this will accelerate the process of QoS-related deliverables and avoid potential conflict and inconsistence.
Proposal

We suggest that QoS signaling requirements and related protocols should be studied in WG3. 

_________________
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